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Changes to this Notice of Privacy Practices 
 
This practice reserves the right to amend this Notice of Privacy Practices at any time in the 
future, and will make the new provisions effective for all information that it maintains. Until 
such amendment is made, This practice is required by law to comply with this Notice.  
 
This practice is required by law to maintain the privacy of your health information and to 
provide you with notice of its legal duties and privacy practices with respect to your health 
information. If you have questions about any part of this notice or if you want more 
information about your privacy rights, please contact our Privacy Officer by calling this 
office. 
 

Complaints 
 
Complaints about your privacy rights or complaints pertaining to how this practice has 
handled your health information should be directed to our Privacy Officer by calling this 
office.  
 
If you are not satisfied with the manner in which this office handles your complaint, you may 
submit a formal complaint to: 
 
DHHS, Office of Civil Rights 
200 Independence Avenue, S.W. 
Room 509F HHH Building 
Washington, DC 20201 
 


